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Sunday 
      Sunday School for all ages 9:30 AM 
 Worship Service 10:45 AM Sunday morning 
 Evening Worship Service @ 6 PM in the CLC 

Wednesday 
Youth & Adult Bible Study in the CLC @ 6 PM 

Adult Choir Practice @ 7 PM 
                          FBC State of Affairs 
 2022 Monthly Budget Required $41,266.25 
    October 2, 2022                               $12,667.10  
    October 9, 2022                               $14,469.04    
    October 16, 2022                             $  8,009.34    
    October 23, 2022                      $  6,056.14  
    October 30, 2022                      $  4,303.41 

   Total for September 2022  $45,501.98 
 
 

                  Sunday School Report 
                                      10/2    10/9    10/16    10/23  10/30 
Members Present        78      78      86         66      82 
Visitors                           8      12        6           5      15    

Worship                 178   179  182      168   178                                 
    Attendance  
 

       

November 
Birthdays 

1 – Genell Leach 
      Erika Cain 
      Marlee Lowe 
      Jackson Govener 
2 – Jeri Broyles 
      DeLain Prewitt 
     Ansley Gilcrease 
3 – Lilli Ann Nowlin 
4 – Daniel Simmons 
      Rhonda Legendre 
6 – Karla Hennigan 
      Robbie Northcutt 
7 – Bruce Hennigan 
8 – Kaiba Yazzi 
10 –Brandon Seaman 
12 –Donna Hoffpauir 
16 –Terry Williams 
17 –Kendra Tuck 
19 –Betty Westerchil 
       Brook Waldrop 
20 –Joshua Forque 
       Jomarie Smith 
22- Emily Page 
23 –Angie Magee 
       Jason Henry 
26 –Jackson Cooley 
      Bryli Cain 
      Rhyli Cain 
28 –Vernon Clark 
28 –Billy Jones 
 

Deacon on Call 
 

November 6-12, 2022 
Travis Hicks 

337 238 3356 (h) 
 

 November 13-19, 2022 
Kaplan Rolon 

       337 397 1007(c) 
 
     November 20-26 

Robbie Giles 
 337 208 4381 (c) 

 
Nov. 27-Dec. 3, 2022 

Jack Simms 
337 397 7733 (c) 
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Staff 
Bro. Darin Worthington, Pastor 

Elizabeth Cyr, Pianist 
 Rodney Blackwell-Interim Youth Minister 

Kiersten Nolen, Children Minister 

Church Office 
337 239 6535 

Fax: 337 238 0492 
fbc@fbc-leesville.org 
Web: fbc-leesville.org 

Suddenlink-Channel 61 
Streaming Live on Facebook 

 
 

 

November 13, 2022 
6:00 PM in the CLC 

Bring your favorite side dish, 
dessert or salad 
dessert or salad 
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Tapestry Ladies 
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A Word from Pastor Darin 
We are in the last quarter of the year and life here at FBC Leesville is busy. We have a lot of things happening here 

that we all need to know about. The Finance team has been working diligently to present a budget that we believe will be 
one so that we can meet those expectations. Budgets were presented to you yesterday. Please be sure and look it over so 
we can discuss it next Sunday November,6 in the CLC at the business meeting at 6:00 PM.    

We are 2 weeks away from our collection of Operation Christmas Child boxes. On November 13th we will be turning 
in our boxes in the worship service or at the Thanksgiving meal in the CLC. This is a great opportunity for you to bless 
someone in a way that God has blessed you.   

Also, last night was our annual Fall Festival. I could not be prouder of our leadership of our Church in reaching out to 
the community. Last night was a huge success in many ways.  We had over 175 children present, and I overheard a lady say 
that we are the most welcoming church in Leesville. While I think there are several churches just as welcoming as we are, I 
do appreciate the compliment.   I want to say a huge thank you to all of our volunteers, Kiersten Nolen, Debbie Smith and 
countless others that showed the love of Christ so sacrificially.   

Lastly, Christmas is right around the corner. On December 11th the choir under the direction of Randy Monroe will be 
presenting a Christmas program in the 10:45 service, you will not want to miss it. The children are also working on a 
Christmas program that will be on December the 4th.  Which means its almost time to start the hallmark movies, get the 
decorations out because Christmas is almost here.   Christmas is a special time of the year for all of us when we celebrate 
the birth of our Lord. So, buckle up its going to be a blast around here.  

 Serving Him, Bro D  

Children’s Corner 

October was another great month in the life of our Children’s Ministry.  Brother Darin focused on Stewardship 
and we explored this topic with the children as well.  We had lots of new children in our Sunday morning 
Children’s Church this month.  Thank you to Mrs. Debbie Clark for organizing this ministry and for our awesome 
teachers for leading the lessons.  We also had several new faces in our Wednesday night Awana activities.  We 
appreciate our faithful workers who teach each week!  We will finish off our month with our Fall Festival.  Thank 
you to Mrs. Debbie Smith for helping lead this big event.  Additionally, I would like to thank the Tapestry ladies 
for helping to organize the flyers and candy for advertising for the event.  We also appreciate our Wednesday 
night crew for getting the Fall Fest supplies together.  We will have a booth at Which Way to Main Street in order 
to let more community members know about our Church, Fall Fest and the Children’s Activities we have going 
on. My desire is to grow our Children’s Ministry so that more children can learn about Jesus at a young age!  We 
are looking forward to a great November! “Train up a child in the way he should go: and when he is old, he will 
not depart from it.”- Proverbs 22:6    

First Youth News 
Hello FBC Leesville Youth and Church Family, First, I want to wish each of you a Happy Thanksgiving. May we all 
strive to have an attitude of gratitude and be thankful to God for His goodness, grace, and mercy. In 1 Corinthians 
16:34, it says, Oh, give thanks to the Lord, for He is good! For His mercy endures forever. 
I want to give everyone some important dates of upcoming events: 
6 November – Youth and Parent meeting at 4:30 in the CLC. 
7 November – Youth Bowling Trip – Fort Polk Warrior Lanes – Meet in the CLC parking lot at 5:00 pm. 
13 November – FBC Leesville Thanksgiving Fellowship Meal at 6:00 pm. Invite family and friends. 

20-21 November – Youth Evangelism Celebration (YEC) @ the Rapides Parish Coliseum in Alexandria, Louisiana. 

We will be leaving from our church after morning worship service and will stay overnight in Pineville, Louisiana at the 

Holiday Inn and Suites and return Monday night around 11:30. Please pray for safety and a mighty movement of the 

Holy Spirit during this youth ministry event. 

10 December – Leesville Christmas Parade. 

16 December – Youth Christmas Party/Progressive Dinner. We will meet in the CLC parking lot at 5:00 pm and we 

will be hosted at three different homes. We will have appetizers at the first home, main meal at the second home and 

desserts and a white elephant game with Christmas tree ornaments at Bro. Darin and Ms. Amy’s. Each student and 

adult are encouraged to bring a Christmas tree ornament to play the game. Don’t be afraid to be creative, it just adds to 

the fun.  Youth New Years Eve event details coming soon. 

In His service, Rodney Blackwell 

 

 

                 Welcome New Members 
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Memorials 
      In Memory of :                 Given By: 
Leonard Endris Tommy & Janet Cannon 
   Garry & Glenda Dowden 
Dewitt Wagner  Garry & Glenda Dowden 
   Jane James 
   Robbie Endris 
Roy B. Tuck, Jr. Robbie Endris 
Harvey Haymon Charlie & Brenda Bealer 
Curtis Brumley, Jr. 
Dickie Bailes 
Loretta Forque 
Leonard Endris           Cathy & Rick Couch 
   Billy & Cordelia Jones 
                                    Bruce & Alice Westmoreland 
                         FBC Deacons 
                                    Macel Howard 

                  New Members 
 

 

        Beverly Law           Sheryl Owen 
 
             

     
 

 
   Turn in boxes by November 13, 2022 
 

 

Thank You 
Matt, Paul, and I would like to thank you for the love shown to us 
by First Baptist Church.   We are thankful for every card, call, visit 
at the funeral home, attendance at the church service, memorials, 
and all other thoughtful gestures.  The food provided for us was 
delicious and so very helpful.  Leonard was honored in all and we 
were very blessed.  There is nothing quite like a Church Family 
sharing the love of Christ.  
Thank you!  Rinkie (Robbie) Endris 
 

 


